
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Introduction…  Welcome to 
another wonderful year of 
learning and growing 
together! I am thrilled to be 
this class’s English teacher 
for the fourth year! I’m also 
a little sad as it is our last 
year together. 
 
In English Language, we 
are learning about modern 
school communities and 
European castle 
communities of long ago.  
This is a combined English 
Language and Social 
Studies project – “My 
School, My Castle”. The 
students are creating 
projects of their choosing 
to demonstrate what they 
learned; this is being done 
in class. Spelling quizzes on 
Friday continue this year 
with the addition of  a 
vocabulary quiz on the 

same words. We are also 
using Kids A-Z for reading 
practice again this year.  
Kids A-Z is part of 
www.readinga-z.com and 
is an online reading 
program.  
 
In Mathematics, we have 
been learning and 
reviewing number sense. 
We have focused on place 
value, rounding, and 
comparing/ordering 
numbers. 
 
In Social Studies, we have 
been working on the “My 
School, My Castle” project. 
 
In Science, we are learning 
about soil, what is in soil, 
and why soil is important. 
 
In Art, we have started 
learning about Georges 

Seurat, a French post-
impressionism painter. He 
painted in a style called 
pointillism.   

Happy September!  
   

Ms. Sue 
 

DATE TO REMEMBER: 
 
Empathy Day – Monday, 
October 2 
 
 


